
From: Colvin, Michael
Sent: 1/15/2014 12:06:11 PM

Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD)To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: 

I'm just devastated...

---- Original Message-----
From: Doll, Laura [raailto:LRDD@pge.conil
Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2014 11:55 AM
To: Colvin, Michael
Subject:

Very sad news. So sorry.

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coni/about/compaiiv/privacv/customer/
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